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We are Team AweSeven. Our team comprises of talented individuals who are passionate about 

developing interactive, engaging and entertaining experiences. Our team composition is as follows: 

 Ruiqing (Rachel) Liu - Co-Producer and Artist 

 Kuang – Hsin Liu - Co-Producer and Designer 

 Kshitij Kumar – Artist 

 Jae Kyun (Brandon) Kang – Programmer 

 Jingyu (Irenee) Liu – Programmer 

 Feiran Wang – Programmer 

 Rishit Bhatia – Programmer 

This semester we will be working on the SMALLab (Situated Multimedia Arts Learning Lab) in order to 

develop educational games for children from the Elizabeth Forward School District. These games will be 

targeted towards middle school kids from the 3
rd

 to 8
th
 grade. This week our primary focus was to 

research about projects on the SMALLab that were completed in the previous semesters. We noted down 

our observations about these projects and discussed them together.  

We had a really good head start to the project as we were lucky to visit Elizabeth Forward Middle School 

and meet our client Dr. Todd Keruskin in the first week itself. He was happy to answer all our questions 

and allowed us to play around with the SMALLab. We also got great tips from our amazing advisors 

Shirley Saldamarco and Melanie Lam.  

The team chemistry has already started developing and we got a rough idea from our client what they are 

looking for. So we hope that we can come up with a plethora of crazy ideas in the next week! 


